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385 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382

Subject:  Replacement due to incompatibility
Item:   THC618A - Tachometer

Notice: 

An incompatibility has been found with the Faria Tachometer THC618A and 4.3 TKS Mercury 
engines used on Godfrey’s 2012 Hurricane boats. It is recommended that all 2012 Godfrey
Hurricane boats using the 4.3 TKS Mercury engine have the current Tachometers THC618A
replaced with Faria Tachometer THC618B. 

Procedure:

Those Dealers who are selling the 2012 Godfrey Hurricane boats with the 4.3 TKS Mercury 
should replace the THC618A Tachometers with the THC618B Tachometers from Faria Marine 
Instruments that will be sent to them at no cost to the Dealership. To receive labor compensation 
based on the ABA Dealer Direct Warranty of $20.00 for labor and freight, see the Dealer Direct 
OEM Warranty for ABA Members fmw-001-0004 rev B for more information about this 
reimbursement schedule, please complete the following form for each gauge being replaced. 

Hull ID Number:  

Dealership Address:

Contact information: 

Return this form and the THC618A Tachometer to our Customer Service Manager - Jason Clark 
 email: jclark@faria-instruments.com

 Faria Marine Instruments
 P.O. Box 983
 385 Norwich-New London Turnpike
 Uncasville, CT 06382

Or you can fax this form to 860.848.2704. You will receive a Returned Goods number and 
authorization for the Labor/Freight reimbursement. If you have any questions please contact 
Jason directly at 860.848.9271 extension 1229 or e-mail jclark@faria-instruments.com  


